
 

 

 

14/11/2013 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 10 Assessment 1Report 

Please find enclosed the Assessment 1 report for your son/daughter. 

The report provides you with information on current attainment in each GCSE 
subject. Your son’s/daughter’s target GCSE grades in each subject are also shown. 
These are the GCSE grades he/she has the potential to achieve if he/she works to 
the best of his/her ability and he/she maintains a very good attendance rate. 
Statistics have shown a strong link between attendance/punctuality and examination 
success.  I am sure that you will support your son’s/daughter’s effort by encouraging 
that he/she attends school regularly over the next two years.  
 
We now ask if you could support your son/daughter by discussing the enclosed report 
and monitoring his/her progress, especially his/her work at home.  Your son/daughter 
will do Assessment 2 week beginning December 9th. Please encourage him/her to revise 
for these assessments. You will receive another report on your son’s/daughter’s progress 

following Assessment 2 in January 2014.  

There will be a Year 10 Parent’s evening on Thursday, January 23rd from 4.30 -7.30pm. 

Please put this in your diary. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Paula Whyte 
Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 


